## TWIN CITIES MUSICIANS UNION

## LOCAL #30-73 AMERICAN FEDERATION OF MUSICIANS

Itasca Building, Suite 243 • 708 First Street North Minneapolis, MN 55401-1143

Brad C. Eggen President

Clyde B. Anderson Vice President

Thomas W. Baskerville Secretary-Treasurer

## **Board of Directors**

Robert P. Anderson Richard Bortolussi Rachel Brudnoy Eric M. Kodner Charlie Maguire Reuben O. Ristrom

Phone: 612-338-5013

Fax: 612-338-5018

E-Mail: tcmu@comcast.net

Web Site: www.tcmu.com



October 21, 2013

Johanna Lundy, President TUCSON FEDERATION OF MUSICIANS PO Box 50745 Tucson, AZ 85703-0745

Dear President Lundy:

The Officers, Board, and staff of the Twin Cities Musicians Union have been overwhelmed by the generosity of those coming to our assistance. The financial strain of our efforts to support the Minnesota Orchestra during its lock-out, and previously the Saint Paul Chamber Orchestra during its similar challenge, have left us in an extremely compromised position as we continue to move forward with our efforts to represent these internationally reputed musicians.

Your generous donation of \$500 adds significantly to our mission and demonstrates one of the most impressive periods of Union solidarity in the history of our Federation.

Most Sincerely and in Solidarity,

The Officers, Board, and Staff of the Twin Cities Musicians Union

pak opeiu#12



